
November 26, 2014 

Public Service Commission 

Frankfort, Ky. 40602-0615 

Re: LG&E rate increase 

RECEIVED 
DEC 2 2014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Commissioners, 

I am writing today in the hope I might persuade the commission to deny the rate 

increase proposed by LG&E. I own both residential and industrial property serviced 

by LG&E. 

It has become increasingly clear over the years that LG&E, a quasi-government 

entity has become bloated and top heavy. It is time for LG&E to begin to live 

within their means as consumers must. Consumers are constantly asked to pay more 

from government bureaucracies with the power to tax or raise rates. We can no 

longer be asked to pay more for the same levels of service or competency. 

Please deny any rate increase. 

Sin 

David Beck 

(jCP-1,3ril 

1104 Meadowridge Trail 

Goshen, Ky. 40026 
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